



PTA MEETING THURSDAY 26th JANUARY 2018
3.30PM - ACORN UNIT

ITEM	NOTES	AGREEMENT
Welcome Attendees and Apologies		
Finance Report (Vikki)		
Christmas Round up	Fair - what worked, what didn't, what made what?	

<p>Future Plans?</p> <p>Car Park</p> <p>Thursday Bakes</p> <p>Disco</p> <p>Table Top Sale</p> <p>Bags2School</p> <p>Any thing else? Any other fundraising ideas?</p>	<p>Re-introduce these after half term? Can anyone man the stall as its tricky for Kellie and Jenni to do on a regular basis? Could we draw up a rota?</p> <p>Planned for Thursday after half term - is this convenient? £2.50 on the door as last time. Starting YR/Y1&2 disco 15 minutes earlier to allow more time for collection. Note out to parents explaining the set up.</p>	
<p>Updates on spending</p>	<p>Updates on play equipment. Updates on wish lists - how do we want to do it? Get something for each class and then purchase adhock through the year according to the bank balance? Each class will have the additional christmas card money to spend on top of any allocated money.</p>	

Any other business?